
From: Dennis Fowler <dfowler@cherokeecountycoroner.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/10/2016 11:51:06 AM
Subject: Letter For Governor Haley

Attachments: SCCA Letter Alice Durr.docx

Please see the attached letter for Governor Haley From South Carolina Coroner’s Association President Dennis 
Fowler.  Thank you and have a good day!
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